
Upcoming Events
1/9 AR points due
1/9 Math Family Night
2/27 No School 

Dear Parents / Guardians: 
 

We hope you had a wonderful Christmas break full of good food, family, and the best of 
memories!  We are excited to begin the second semester and continue building on the learning that 
occurred during the <irst semester.  Thank you for ensuring your student continues to be ready for the 
winter weather.  We appreciate your support as we continue to help your child grow in all areas.   
 We are excited to be hosting a math night on January 9, 2024.  There will be a new presenter 
focused on the math games that can be played with dice.  This year we will hold the event in the gym 
so the presenter is able to better see the group and to create more ease with asking questions.  K-2 
will be from 6:15 – 7:05 and 3-6 will be from 7:15 – 8:10.  We hope to see you there! 
 Cokeville Elementary staff will be participating in a round of instructional coaching, which we 
hope to make a twice a year occurrence in the future.  Tami Bebee-Schwartz, a literacy expert will be 
working with literacy groups to provide feedback to teachers and paraprofessionals related to 
instructional groups throughout the day.  This will mean many groups will be meeting outside their 
normal time to ensure we maximize Mrs. Bebee-Schwartz expertise.  We are excited to have an 
opportunity to receive feedback and improve on our existing practices.  
 Cokeville Elementary students will be celebrating the reading that has occurred in the second 
quarter on January 13, 2024.  Students loved going over to the high school to play games and have 
treats, and this will occur again this year.  We will bring the bounce house over, share root beer <loats, 
participate in <loor hockey, dodge ball, bowling, and other games.  We are grateful for the opportunity 
to celebrate literacy with your child.  Thank you for continuing to encourage your child to read.  
Reading consistently is one of the best ways to increase literacy skills in students.   
 We look forward to a great 2025!  As always please reach out of you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kenneth Dietz 
Cokeville K-12 Principal   
 

Parents, our annual Early Childhood Census is now 
happening! We ask that you go to www.lscd2.org and click 
on the link provided or use this QR Code or direct link to 
access the census and fill it out for any of your children who 
are birth to 5 years old and not enrolled in kindergarten yet. 
The district uses this information to plan for future needs of 
our schools and to get important information to you the year 
before your child will enter kindergarten. In January, there will 
be a census worker in your area that will contact you if you 
have not filled out the census online. The census will be open 
now through January 25. Thank you for taking the time to 
complete this census! If you have any questions about the 
census or have trouble accessing it, please contact Emily 
Isaacson 307-885-7129. 


